Class 5  Newsletter

It has been a 'smelly’ week in Class 5. In topic children really enjoyed pealing onions
before placing them in water to see what will happen. Our room and corridor now smells
of onions!

Children have used construction in Play and Leisure this week. They have loved building
towers with the blocks and Duplo.

In Numeracy we have thought about finding pairs, making sets and finding the odd one
out in a set of objects. Children have also worked towards their targets which included
ordering numbers and naming 3D shapes.

In Literacy we have read, 'Mad About Minibeasts’, and in Outdoor School this week we
have been hunting for bugs. The children found lots including worms, spiders and
millipedes. We also played with our teddy friends and found food for 'Sid the Squirrel’

In art to the children practiced turning the cameras on themselves. They did really well
and once on they took photos of diﬁerent plastic animals.




